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3rd September  
 
Dear parents / carers,  
 

Year 1: Farm Animals – Monday 15th September  
 
As part of Year 1’s English learning this term, we are asking all the children to come into school on 
Monday 15th September dressed as their favourite farm animal.  
 
Please do not feel the need to rush out and buy a new costume for your child, instead, why not 
create your own costume from an old outfit in your child’s wardrobe or use a current dressing up 
outfit your child might already have.  
 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher 
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